
Homework

There will be no assigned homework until the 3'd euarter. We will begin reading
homework in January. I do occasionally send work home to be completed that
was not finished in class. lf your child brings papers home to complete, it is
usually a sign that he or she is not using his or her class time wisely. All papers

sent home need to be completed and returned the next day.

Grades

During the first quarter, students will be assessed using a Satisfactory/Needs
lmprovement notation. Letter grades will be given in Kindergarten beginning with
the 2nd Quarter. Report cards are issued at the end of each quarter. There are

two scheduled times for Parent-Teacher conferences during the school year.

These times are at the end of the 1tt and 4th quarters. However, a conference
may be scheduled by a parent or teacher at any time. Please feelfree to call and

schedule a conference if needed.

Book:it

We will be participating in the Pizza Hut book-it program this year. Starting in

October, I will be sending out a book-it calendar each month that will help you to
keep track of your child's book-it goal. The students will receive pizza certificates
for meeting monthly goals as well as recognition at our end-of-year program for
meeting all of the monthly book-it goals during the school year.


